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DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 
Kindergarten Online Registration Opens: 

February 6, 2023 
 

2023 Underclass Grad Photos: 
SK – February 9, 2023 

Grade 8 - February 9, 2023 
 

Family Day – No School 
February 20, 2023 

 

Message From The Principal 
& Vice-Principal 

February is here and there are many exciting things happening at 
Chedoke School. Today, February 1st, we will be holding our Winter 
Concert at Sir Allan MacNab Secondary School and look forward to 

seeing many families and friends there for an evening of music. Thanks 
to Mrs. McLeod for her leadership with this event, as well as the many 
other staff who have supported making this event possible. We were 

disappointed to have to postpone it from last week due to bad 
weather, but the show must go on and we were happy that it could be 

re-scheduled without too much delay. 
Our Senior Girls' and Boys' Basketball Teams have been practicing and 
playing other teams in HWDSB since the beginning of January and 
continue to make us proud on the court. A big thank you to Ms. Lolua, 
Ms. Beavers, Mr. Speksnyder, Mr. Dykman, and Mr. Heath for the 
numerous hours they have dedicated to support these players early in 
the morning and late in the afternoon. 
In February, you will see the start of pizza days at school (each Friday). 
These food days would not be possible without the support of the 
members of school council and parent volunteers each week. In order 
to support moving forward with these and other food days in the next 
few months, we would like to remind families that we are ONLY 
accepting School Cash Online payment (NO CASH). Please see the 
school website for instructions on how to sign up for School Cash 
Online payments. SCO is a safe, secure way for schools to accept 
payments for items throughout the year. Thank you all for your 
support with this moving forward. 
At this time, we are still awaiting the completion of our new gym floor. 
This is scheduled for installation over the March Break. 
Staff are busy preparing Term 1 report cards that will be coming home 
on Friday, February 17th. All staff remain committed to providing 
information on your child's progress and will continue to support the 
learning of each and every student at the school. Staying in close 
communication with your child's educators is an important part of 
supporting their education and development, and we welcome your 
involvement in their learning.  
Thank you all for a wonderful month. We continue to be amazed and 
inspired by the students and families at Chedoke School. 
 
Sue Pasian                  Paul Zadvorny 
Principal                      Vice-Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Illness 
 
HWDSB diligently follows Public Health guidelines. If your child 
is sick, please keep them home to prevent transmission to 
others, except to seek testing or medical care if required. You 
should stay home until all of the following apply to you: 

• your symptoms have been improving for at least 24 
hours (or 48 hours if you had nausea, vomiting 
and/or diarrhea)   

• you do not have a fever 

• you do not develop any additional symptoms 
 

When your symptoms are improving and you are no longer 
isolating at home, doing the following can provide extra 
protection against the spread of COVID-19 and other 
respiratory viruses circulating in the community. If in doubt, 
below is the self assessment tool: 

https://www.ontario.ca/self-assessment/ 

 

mailto:chedoke@hwdsb.on.ca
https://abyjcub.blogspot.com/2011/09/ick-n-our.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://abyjcub.blogspot.com/2011/09/ick-n-our.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://www.ontario.ca/self-assessment/
https://www.deviantart.com/lucarioknight134/art/I-m-Sick-651941305
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
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KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

Registration for the 2023-24 school year opens February 6, 2023. Please check back on this date for the 

updated registration form. 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/kindergarten/ 

Your child is eligible for the two-year Kindergarten program in the calendar year that they turn four or 

five.  
Your child must attend school if they are age six by September 1.   
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